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Welcome to Drovers Call September Newsletter 

Business Updates
Congratulations to Julie Grant on her transition from Clinical Lead to
Deputy Manager. 

The garden is almost complete, with the decking currently being refreshed
and new furniture arriving soon. We thank the maintenance team who
have put an outstanding level of work into the refurbishment.
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At Knights Care we understand that choosing a care home for a family
member can be a difficult choice and we want to take this opportunity to
say thank you to the families who have entrusted us with the care of their
loved one at Drovers Call.

Thank you to all of our wonderful staff for continuously caring for not
only residents of the home, but also each-other. It has been incredible to
see so many of you share positive feedback on your colleagues since we
launched our Employee of The Month and new Employee Recognition
Programmes. 
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EM
PLOYEE OF THE MONTH

CONGRATULATIONS 

Sam has been nominated and recognised for always having residents best interests

when it comes to their nutrition at heart. She goes above and beyond her role, is a

friendly and positive member of the team and is a vital part to the residents wellbeing. 

Sam has also been recognised by residents and staff for making ‘THE BEST’ cakes,

spending so much of her time and effort into ensuring they are perfect for all. 

Thank you Sam for all that you do! 
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What Happened in August

Day Trip - The Deep
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What Happened in August

Animal Therapy

Art Therapy


